
I am writing to express my strong opposition to House Bill 6, the Advance Ohio Higher Education 
Act. This bill threatens the autonomy and academic freedom of Ohio's public universities by 
imposing unnecessary government overreach into curriculum, faculty governance, and institutional 
decision-making. Such interference could undermine the quality of education, limit critical 
research opportunities, and deter faculty and students from choosing Ohio's public universities. I 
urge you to oppose HB6 and instead focus on legislation that genuinely supports 
students,educators and the future of higher education. Sincerely, Nancy Krumm Richardson 


